
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hamilton High School 
PARENT/GUARDIAN OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday, August 4, 2021 

6:30PM 

Junior/Senior Post Graduation Planning Sessions – 5:30PM 

You are invited to Hamilton High School’s 
Open House on Wednesday, August 4, 2021 at 

6:30PM. 

Preceding the Open House, Junior and Senior 
parents/guardians are invited to attend a Post High 

School Planning Session at 5:30PM.  The HHS 
counseling staff will be presenting the 11th grade 

session in the Cafeteria and the 12th grade session will 
be held in the Auditorium. 

Did you know? Since 2007 Hamilton has been 
recognized as one of the top comprehensive high 

schools in Arizona.  The Class of ’21 had 43 National 
Merit Finalist.  In 2020, Hamilton administered over 

2400 AP exams and had 462 AP Scholars. 

We look forward to meeting you.   

GO HUSKIES! 


